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Ketterlinus Elementary PTO 

President: Lindsay Niewoehner 
Vice President: Megan Barlow 
Treasurer: Jossy Taylor 
Secretary: Vacant

The Next PTO Meeting is November 7th at 7:55 a.m. 

Other dates to jot down:  

 Veteran’s Day Holiday: November 10
 SAC Meeting: November 28 at 7:45 a.m.
 Thanksgiving Break: November 22-24
 KES Old Town Trolley Holiday Tour:

November 30 at 6:30 p.m.

Thank YOU!  
Zaxby’s for hosting KES’s October 
Spirit Night and to the KES families 
for the great turnout! 

We are incredibly appreciative of 
the following local businesses for 
supporting our school and community 
through their generous participation in 
this year's "Fill -the-Fence" initiative: 

Wow, it’s hard to believe we are already more than halfway through 
the first semester…Way to go Dolphins! Below is the latest on what 
we have going on and how you can get involved. As always, the PTO 
is grateful for the amazing support from the students, families, and 
staff at KES! 

 In recognition of National Gratitude Month, the Dolphin Mail 
project is back and will be running through the month of 
November! Students are encouraged to decorate their blank 
dolphin postcards and write a note to a KES teacher or staff 
member that has done something to help them or make 
them smile. Completed postcards can be dropped in the 
Dolphin Mailbox located in the KES hallway. Postcards will 
be collected and delivered to staff throughout the month.

 Mark your calendars! November 30 at 6:30 p.m. we will have 
an Old Town Trolley Nights of Lights Tour reserved 
exclusively for KES families. Tickets will include the trolley 
tour, magic viewing glasses, cider, and cookies. Details and 
ticketing prices will be coming home with students in early 
November. Space is limited, so purchase yours quickly!

 Help stock the Dandy Dolphin prize bin by sending in items 
on the Dandy Dolphin Award Amazon List.

 Follow “Ketterlinus Elementary School PTO” on Facebook for 
information on what is going on at KES!

Questions? Reach out to Principal Tucker or send an email 
Lindsay.KES.PTO@gmail.com!  

 
 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1Y8SBXKLDDSIB?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_RxBXwDd2Sw9wU
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